
 

  

Date    :           December 13, 2023 

 

Re : Project SEED – Narrative Report  

 

I. Context 

The School of Tourism and Hospitality Management Community Extension Team organized 

the Project SEED which stands for Solo-Parents Empowerment towards Economic 

Development last November 2023.  This project aims to empower solo parents by teaching 

them how to prepare and cook banana chips which can be added source of income for their 

families. 

The participants are 20 solo parents (Mothers and fathers who served as breadwinners of their 

families and have no assistance from their partners). The project has the main objective of 

capacitating the solo parents with another source of entrepreneurial activity that they can pursue 

at the comfort of their homes. 

The project was conducted in partnership with Plaridel Local Government Unit of Plaridel, 

Bulacan. 

II. Documentation Photos 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

III. Key Take-Aways 

For Solo Parents – Starting a business does not need a large capital. Sometimes, the 

resources available in the backyard can be the first set of resource which can be 

cultivated in pursuing a start-up business. 

For LGU – Solo parents are significant members of the society. As they fulfill the needs 

of their respective households, having another source of income can boost their 

confidence and morale towards empowerment and economic development. 

For NU Baliwag – Building community linkages with partner communities entails 

identifying the needs of vulnerable segment of the community. After finding out that 

solo parents in Plaridel have economic difficulties, this project will be a platform 

towards empowerment and economic development. 

IV. Evaluation 

 

1. Directory of Participants 

To ensure that the participants will apply what they learned from the initial activity, the 

directory of participants was created with their specific addresses and contact 

information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2. Documentation and Publicization 

The press release about the project can be viewed at 

 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=Project%20SEED 
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